
 

 

 

From all of us at Backus Properties, we wish you a 
joyous holiday season filled with warmth, laughter, 

and cherished moments. Thank you for your 
continued support this year. As a thank you, we have 

made a donation in your name to Dorthy’s Place, 
Meals on Wheels and Rancho Cielo. We look forward 

to serving you in the new year!  

 We will be closed for regular business between December 23rd and January 
1st   in order to process our end of the year reports. If you leave a message, 

we will return your call as soon as possible. 
 

Your year-end statement will be included with your January 
statement, along with your 2024 IRS 1099 form. 


